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Court Fields School 
Parent Weekly ‘What’s Happening’ Bulletin 

Message from Mrs Matthews                                                                                  Friday 25th November 2022 

Not much room for me today as we wanted you to see the amazing Year 11 artwork from their 5 hour PPE, 
which they undertook on Monday.  Have a lovely weekend (hoping it stays dry!).  Best wishes, Mrs Matthews 

Achieve | Belong | Participate 

Year 8 Girls Football CVL 
@ Castle  

Superb effort and attitude 
from our girls last week, in 
such poor weather. Carried 
on and came away with 
several goal scorers!  

Keep up the team spirit. 
Thank you to Castle for 
hosting.   

Cross Country 

A great evening of cross 
country for our students, as 
they completed the Longrun 
Meadow course with the other 
local schools. Today was a 
practice run with no placings, 
however some promising times 
to take forward to the county 
champs and inter-house fun 
run in December. Well done to 
all the boys and girls involved! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 8 Rugby 

Congratulations to our Year 
8 team, who finished 2nd in 
the Taunton Area Finals 
Evening.  

 

Won 2, drew 1 and lost 1. 
Some great rugby on dis-
play from all schools last 
week. 

Children in Need 

We raised a total of £715.13 
across all events for Children in 

Need last week. Thank you all for 
your donations and our students 

involved in raising money for 
such a good cause. 
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DIARY DATES 

30th November at 5pm 

Parent Community Group—The 
Cleve  

9th December 

Christmas themed non-uniform day 
for Save the Children 

16th December 

End of term—12:45 finish 

 

Calling All 
Budding Stars! 

We are 
auditioning for 
our school 
musical! 

Please see Mrs 
Chidgey or Miss 
Robbins to sign 
up for an audition 
slot and more 
information. 

 

EVENTS We have two fabulous events happening 
over the next 2 weeks—our Christmas 
Concert and Who Killed the Popstar!  

Our students have been planning and practising for these 

events for some time and they would be very grateful of your 

support. Please do come along and bring family and friends 

too! Tickets are available to purchase on Scopay. 

Under 12s Girls County Cup  

Excellent work from our fantastic Year 7 girls footballers who 
pulled off another great result in the county cup. 

This time they beat a strong Wadham School side. 
The game was exceptionally close, however Court 
Fields eventually won the game 4-3. A special well 
done to Lleya who scored all four goals and player 
of the match Lilia-Mai, who was a rock in defence. 

However, all the girls were outstanding!  

BTC School Links, 
Landbased Studies 

Programme  

“Another interesting day in 
the sunshine for our 

students. Busy students 
and smiling staff, it was a 

great Friday.” 

 

 

We will be holding a  

Parent Community 

Group at The Cleve on 

Wednesday 30th  

November at 5pm.  

Everyone is welcome, 

please do come along. 

We looking forward to 

seeing you. 


